Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service (HFRS)
2024-25/012 – High-rise Buildings 
The request is:
· How many high-rise residential buildings (at least seven storeys or 18 metres in height) are within the fire service’s jurisdiction?
· For how many of those buildings have responsible persons submitted building floor plans and external wall systems design and material information to the fire service in accordance with their duties under Fire Safety Regulations (England) 2022?
The response is:
· There are 44 high-rise residential buildings within the area for which Humberside Fire & Rescue Service are responsible
· To date 17 have submitted plans and EWS information in accordance with the FSR 2022

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
